JANUARY 2023 

The parking space by garage number 23 remains closed.  Free-standing fences have been put in place by Moat Housing Association.   Work was due to be completed at the start of January, but this has been delayed indenfinitely to to problems accessing the garage.  Therefore, the parking space will remain closed until the work is completed.
The pot holes at the entrance of Olivers Mill have been reported to Kent County Council.   The conjested parking in this area means that vehicles are having to pass on the damaged part of the road when coming in and leaving Olivers Mill.  The road damage is likely to progress before it is repaired.  Please take care.     ***UPDATE January 30th:  Kent County Council have been in touch and confirm that the potholes are due to be repaired some time over the next week or so.   They have marked around the damaged areas today.

